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I support this bill. It is crucial that tourism support directly the conservation of natural 

areas and species to offset tourism impacts. Oregon’s current tourism tax is one of 

the lowest in the country. It is time to get with the times, especially given the 

uncertainty of Federal funding for this work.  


